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	AGENDA
	DISCUSSION
	RECOMMENDATIONS/CONCLUSIONS

	I.  Call to Order & Minutes

	Email was sent by Marcelo Bussiki on December 20 2013
	

	II.  New Business 
	Email Seeking approval to elect Leslie McGinnis as chair of the Curriculum Committee. 
Text:

“Dear Voting Members of the Curriculum Committee,

I have been appointed Dean of Visual and Performing Arts effective January 6th 2013.  According to the Curriculum Committee bylaws, I can no longer chair that body and unfortunately, I need to resign from my position as chair before that date.  As you know, we don’t have a chair-elected to replace me.  To avoid disrupting our process of succession (alternating chairs between Brenham and Bryan), and to speed this process, I asked Leslie McGinnis (Math Division in Bryan) if she would be willing to volunteer to finish my term.  She kindly accepted to take on this responsibility; however, in order for that to take effect, I am seeking your approval to elect Leslie McGinnis as the Chair of the Curriculum Committee replacing me immediately after the vote ends.  I would like very much to avoid a gap in leadership on this committee; therefore, please let me know that you got this message and that you are able to vote after we end the discussion period.   

 According to our recently approved electronic voting procedures I would like to set the discussion time to start immediately after this email is sent and ending December 27nd 2013 (Friday) at 11:59 PM.  The voting period will start immediately after the discussion period ends and will continue until January 3rd 2013 (Friday) at 11:59 PM after which the votes will be counted and you will be informed of the result.

I sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.

Wishing you and your family a Happy Holiday Season.

Best,

Marcelo

Dr. Marcelo Bussiki  Fine Arts Division Chair  Blinn College Bryan  P.O. Box 6030            Bryan, Texas 77805-6030  979-209-7460  mbussiki@blinn.edu”
 
A second email was sent subsequently reminding about the voting period.   A reply was received by Dr. Blanche Brick stating that she is not able to support the request.  Email arrived after the discussion period had ended.  Text of Dr. Brick’s email.
“On Dec 30, 2013, at 6:21 AM, Blanche Brick <bbrick@blinn.edu>

 wrote:

Marcelo

 

As I told you earlier, I think Leslie is a very capable person but I will not be able to vote for her as chair of curriculum committee.  The constitution calls for a division chair to serve as chair.  Leslie has agreed to serve as interim co-chair of math.  Since I cannot support your recommendation, I will volunteer to do this job this spring.  If the vote has already been determined, I will, of course, work with the person chosen.

 

I tried to respond to this email earlier from my cell phone when I was out of town, but I don't think it was ever sent.  Just wanted you to know if case you get a similar response from me at some point in time when my phone decides to send it. 

 

Blanche”

	 Approved via e-mail: 13 members voted yes, 1 member voted no, 1 member abstained from voting,  and 5 members did not reply to the email during the voting period. 


	III. Other New Business
	N/A
	

	III. Comments or announcements 
	N/A
	

	IV.  Next meeting
	
	Next meeting January 6, 2014.  


Respectfully submitted,
Marcelo Bussiki, Chair 
